
Years 7-12
North Ward
45 Paxton Street
NORTH WARD QLD 4810

Pre-Prep-Year 6
Annandale
1 Brazier Drive
ANNANDALE QLD 4814

Pre-Kindy-Early Primary
North Shore
70-90 North Shore Blvd
NORTH SHORE QLD 4818

www.tgs.qld.edu.au 
An International  
Baccalaureate  
World School

T O W N S V I L L E 
G R A M M A R 
S C H O O L

Opening doors since 1888

ANNIVERSARY

TO
W

N
SV

IL

LE
 • GRAMMAR • SC

H
O

O
L

 
 

1 December, 2017 
 
Dear TGS Parent, 
 
We are already excited about 2018 and 
looking forward to welcoming your child 
back to School on 22 January next yer. 
 
So that you can also make preparations, 
on our website you will find 
Commencement Pack 2018 under 
“Enrolments”. 
 
The only hard copy items being delivered 
are the Calendar 2018, School Handbook 
2018 and uniform brochures. 
 
For all students new to Townsville Grammar in 2018, we draw your attention to the Orientation 
Afternoon information sheets for Friday, 19 January, 2018. 
 
Every student in Years 7 to 12 should also familiarise themselves with the information sheet entitled 
2018 First Week Procedures (North Ward). 
 
Our Commencement Pack 2018 section of the website also contains information regarding School 
Shop opening times, book and stationery lists for Year 7 to 12, Instrumental Music forms, second 
hand text book outlet opening times and a myriad of other useful information.  Please take a few 
moments to browse through all of the information provided. 
 
If you have any further questions or cannot access any information you require, please feel free to 
contact our office (P: 07 4722 4900).  During the holiday period, the North Ward office will remain 
open until 3pm on Friday, 22 December, 2017 and will reopen at 9am on Monday, 8 January, 2018. 
 
I look forward to keeping in touch with you and your family. 
 
Best wishes for a joyous and safe Christmas holiday period, 
 

 
Kristell Scott 
Director of Enrolments 


